
PEST MANAGEMENT 

As part of the Montessori Children's House pest management system, it may be necessary to 
occasionally apply a pesticide. You have the right to be informed prior to any pesticide 
application made to the school grounds and buildings.  

Advance notice of applications will be posted at the entrance to the school and posted on the 
school’s web site. You are also entitled to receive notification by first-class mail three days 
prior to the application. If you would like advance notification by mail, please complete the 
information below and submit to the 
business office. 

In the case of an emergency, pesticides may be applied without prior notice. Those parents 
who request notification will be notified of the emergency application after it occurs. 

You may contact Kim Gallagher at 929-9325 if you have any questions regarding this letter. 

PESTICIDE PRIOR NOTIFICATION REQUEST 
Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________________________ 

Child's Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Street Address: __________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________________________ Zip Code: ___________ 

Telephone Numbers: 
Daytime: _______________________________ Evening: _______________ 

Please Check One: 
___I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled treatment inside of the building. 
___I wish to be notified prior to a schedule pesticide treatment on the outside grounds 
___Both of the above. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
signature            date 

Prepared in compliance with Regulation 637, Pesticide Use, Michigan Department of 
Agriculture (MDA), Pesticide and Plant Pest Management Division. 


